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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Penn Manor School District is now offering parents and guardians the ability to submit Pre-Planned Educational 

Trip Forms online through their Sapphire Parent Portal accounts. 

To submit a Pre-Planned Educational Trip Form online: 
1. Sign into your Sapphire Parent Portal account
2. Select your child’s name
3. Select “Student Data Forms” under the Student Backpack
4. Click on the “Pre-Planned Educational Trip Form” hyperlink
5. Complete all required parts of the form (as denoted by an asterisk *)
6. Click on the Complete Form button to submit your Pre-Planned Educational Trip Form to your

child's school for review & processing.

Please be aware, after you submit a Pre-Planned Educational Trip Form, it will be 
reviewed by your child's school. Approval/Disapproval of the trip form will be 
communicated to you via your child's school.
If you have any questions, please contact the Attendance Office at 717-872-9520, option 4. 

Paper forms will still be accepted, but we hope you find the online option convenient! 




